
 

 
Sister Nibedita Government General Degree College for 

Girls 

Hastings House, Alipore, Kolkata-27 

Notice 
 

Notice No: SNGGDCG/60 Date: 29/04/2022  
 

It is hereby notified that the Summer Vacation of our college will commence from 10th May, 2022 

and the college will reopen on 27th June, 2022. The college office will remain open every Monday, 

Wednesday and Friday from 11.30 am to 4.00 pm during this Summer Vacation. The faculty 

members who are interested to be detained, may register their name to the Secretary, Teachers’ Council. 

 

  

 
-Sd/- 

Dr. Sebanti Bhattacharya 
Officer-in-Charge, 

Sister Nibedita Government General 
Degree College for Girls 

 
  

 


